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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

The first full week back in January and the children have showed a really good attitude towards 

their learning this week.  Congratulations to Mrs. Jessop who gave birth to Oliver this week – 

they are both doing well.  I know that you would like to pass on your congratulations and best 

wishes to them.  We would like to welcome Miss McDonald to VPJS who will be 5J’s class teacher. 

This half term the children will be focusing on our learner attitude of being a curious questioner.  

Take care and have a lovely weekend.  Mr. Wilkinson 

Subject Showcase – Wednesday 7th February 

The children are going to be showcasing their learning from a 

subject this half-term.  

 

You are more than welcome to come in to school at any time 

during the year group’s time slot: 

 

Year 4  9:30am – 10:10am 

 

Year 3  10:40am – 11:20am 

 

Year 5  1:20pm – 2:00pm 

 

Year 6  2:20pm – 3:00pm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bag 2 School 

Bag 2 School is a company that specialises in good quality second hand clothing that can be re-

used. We are asking if any of our families are having a clear-out, that you kindly consider donating 

your items to enable us to raise funds for school. All bags are weighed and then they pay the 

school by the total weight collected. 

They accept the following ‘good quality’ items for re-use: adults & children’s clothing, paired shoes, 

bags, hats, ties, belts and soft toys.  Please visit www.bag2school.com if you are unsure if an item 

can be donated. 

Please send your items into school in your own bin bag on Friday 26th January 2023 ONLY before 

9am, when a lorry will be here to collect them (not before please as we cannot store them). 

We hope you, your family, friends and neighbours will be able to support the Bag 2 School appeal.   

 

 

 

 

Parking 

We are fortunate to have our 

own car park; which 

parents/carers can use.  

Please can I ask that 

everyone is patient with each 

other and that everyone is 

treated with respect.  It is 

important that when you park, 

you are not blocking anyone in.   

 

There should be no incidents 

of when anyone is shouting.  

It is important that as adults 

we always show our school 

values. 
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